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The right to bear arms is our constitutional rights, the fact that this bill would require 

us to endure more verification and additional training to obtain a gun is wrong. I 

myself have already gone thru the process of having a background check done when 

I applied for my conceal hand gun license, I should not be subject to more back 

ground checks for a permit to buy. My conceal carry shows that I am a law abiding 

citizen and cleared to not only purchase a gun, but also carry one concealed. 

The ban on magazines over 10 rounds is also unconstitutional and out right wrong, 

manufacturers sale guns with mags that hold more then 10 rounds from factory, this 

would make a lot of guns illegal straight from the manufacturer. 

A criminal is gonna have more then 10 rounds, whether I have more then 10 rounds 

is honestly nobodies business or concern, nor is it anyone's right to dictate. 

 

If gun laws work so well, look at Chicago and show me how well the laws have 

helped them. 


